
 

NOTICE 

MUNICIPAL INSPECTION 

A municipal inspection for the Village of Hughenden is currently underway as 

directed by the Minister of Municipal Affairs.  Strategic Steps Inc. personnel 

have been appointed by the Minister to conduct this municipal inspection.  

Any person who wishes to provide information related to the management, 

administration and operations of the Village of Hughenden, Alberta is 

welcome to contact the inspector directly as follows (email is preferred):  

      Shari-Anne Doolaege    

    Municipal Inspector, Village of Hughenden  

Strategic Steps Inc. 

780-416-9255 

HughendenInspection@StrategicSteps.ca 
 

Residents and ratepayers are invited to participate in the municipal 

inspection process in the following ways: 

1. A random selection of property owners will be contacted directly by the 

inspector to invite their participation in the inspection interview process.  

2. An online public survey will be available soon at www.StrategicSteps.ca.      

Residents, ratepayers and interested individuals are invited to complete 

the anonymous survey prior to August 10, 2017.    

  Survey Password:  Hugh2017  
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